NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 23, 1955

E, F. Cesinger
1315 Pacific
Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr. Oesinger:

We have received your letter and plats regarding dedicated acreage
in your #1 Phillips well :nd your proposed units for the two wells
which you wish te drill.

On the basis of the plat as submitted we are asaigning your #1 Phillips
well the 160 acres consisting of the South half of Section 1l. Order
R-566-A requires, however that this unit be tfought. to a hearing before
May 1, 1955 as it is a non-standard unit, not“lying wholly within one

quarter-section.

It will also require a special hearing for the unit consisting of the
South half of Section 10 and the unit consisting of lots 1,2,3,4 of
Section 11 and lots 1 and 2 of Section 10, The last two named units
will have to be approved after a hearing before the Cammission before
the wells are drilled. I would suggest that you combine all three
units in one application and have it called for hearing as soon as
possible, It is possible that you could have the hearing set for March
if your application is in the Santa Fe office within the next week.
If not it would probably be set for the April hearinge.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Distriet #3
ECAtks
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